
Good morning families, we hope everyone enjoyed the weekend. As
we come to the end of the year just a reminder that we will have our
May Crowning Mass on Thursday, May 2nd at 7:30am. Our
candlelight ceremony will be on Tuesday, May 21 at 9am in church,
then Honor's Day following that.

Schedule for the week:
Monday- Track Practice 3:00-4:00pm, Virtual PTO meeting at 6:30pm

Tuesday- Mass at 7:30am; Choir Club 2:30-3:30pm

Wednesday- Student Leadership 2:30-3pm; Edge Youth Group, Track Practice 3:00-4:00pm

Thursday- Mass at 7:30am (Giving Day); Armata Bianca 2:30-3pm; K-2 Spring Program-Dress
Rehearsal at 1:00, Evening Performance at 6 pm.

Friday- Spirit Dress Day!!

Saint Wendel ILEARN Testing Final Week

We have entered our final week of ILEARN. Our students are doing
so well. We are so proud of the hard work that they have shown
this past week. They are taking their time and working out
problems. We will be continuing taking our ILEARN test in 3rd

through 8th grades. We will be testing each morning. Please reschedule any appointments or
conflicts. Also, please make sure that your student is getting to bed early and eating a good
breakfast.

Get Involved In The Mass At Saint Wendel



We officially have 1 quarter left and we still have open slots to sign
up. Masses are on Saturday at 4:30pm and Sunday at 8:30am at
Saint Wendel. We usually need 4-5 people to assist with bringing up
the gifts. When you volunteer please make sure that you check in
with the greeters when you arrive. Please review the available slots below and click on the link
below-
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090b4babab23a1f49-saint1

PTO Meeting
Our next PTO meeting is tonight at 6:30! This will be a virtual meeting. Here is the link to join
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87117749840?pwd=bnVHSFVEbWw0VjdvTXJCcU5CZnZNZz09

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090b4babab23a1f49-saint1
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87117749840?pwd=bnVHSFVEbWw0VjdvTXJCcU5CZnZNZz09




Sign Up to Help Cover Duties During Teacher/Staff
Appreciation Week!
We are gearing up for Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week- May 6-10.
We have arranged with the help of each grade to offer a special
lunch each day for our staff. We are looking for parents to help us
with lunch and recess duty for the week. Please use the link below
to sign up for a lunch or recess slot.
Thanks!
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090B4BABAB23A1F49-teacher

School Choice Application Approved
With our school's application officially being approved at the state
level, Mrs. Scheu will begin processing School Choice Scholarship
applications for our kindergarten through 8th grade families. Mrs.
Scheu will need page 1 of your filed 1040- showing household size
and adjusted gross income. If you have questions about the
school choice program please contact Mrs. Hallie Scheu at
hscheu@evdio.org.

SGO Application for PreK students for next year!
If your son or daughter will be attending Saint Wendel PreK next year and your are under the school
choice guidelines you are invited to apply for an SGO. An SGO is a type of tuition assistance

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090B4BABAB23A1F49-teacher
mailto:hscheu@evdio.org


scholarship. Below is the application to complete and return to Mrs. Scheu with a copy of your
filed 1040- page 1 to show adjusted gross income.

Saint Wendel 24-25 SGO Application (1).pdf

Download
117.2 KB

PE Uniforms 2024-2025 school year
Again this year we will be ordering PE uniforms in May for the 2024--2025 school year. Order forms
have been sent home with all incoming 4th graders. Attached are order forms for any other
incoming 5th-8th grader needing to purchase a bigger size. All order forms are due by Wednesday,
May 1st. PE uniforms will be handed out with the back to school paperwork in July.

PE uniform.pdf

Download
196.3 KB

Saint Wendel Volleyball 5th-8th grade

Saint Wendel volleyball forms have been sent home for incoming
5th-8th graders. Please have the forms turned in by Wednesday,
May 8th.

Volleyball form.pdf

Download
305.6 KB

Summer Bridge Books
Summer Bridge books will be offered again this year to the students. Forms will be going home
with the students. Each book has 12 weeks of activities with essential skill review and next-grade
preparation in just 15 minutes a day! For each book sold $1.00 goes towards our school! The
deadline to order a workbook is Friday, April 26, 2024. **Please note if your child(ren) will be
attending SummerCamp the books will already be purchased for you.***

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/6614806570bb22c034354c7f
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/66181fb6f5def694b02e5e2f
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/661823a409d18c4847f69f46
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/6622ccf6312d4d1bf621eced
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/6622ccf6312d4d1bf621eced


Summer Bridge Book.pdf

Download
640.4 KB

Saint Wendel Soccer Sign Ups (PreK-8th grade students- Boys and Girls)
Saint Wendel students who are interested in playing soccer during this coming fall should us the
information below to sign up. The Saint Wendel students are put on the same teams.

CUB LEAGUE (6th-8th): Registration for CUB MD soccer opens today, April 2nd, and will close May
13th. Cub will hold Evaluations for incoming 6th, 7th and 8th graders on May 14th and 15th.To
participate in Evals, the child must be registered and fully paid. More information to follow.

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/6622ccf6312d4d1bf621eced
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/6622ccf6312d4d1bf621eced
http://15th.to/


April 2024 Lunch Menu.pdf

Download
94.1 KB

Menu Updates
April 26th- BBQ Pork Rib, Fish Shapes, Chicken Strips, Hamburgers
and PreSchool/PreK will have hamburgers- NO ALTERNATES ON
THIS DAY

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/65f4efe8601031b912f8c81d


May 2024 Lunch Menu.pdf

Download
77.6 KB

SCUBA VBS COMING THIS JULY
Grab your dive buddies for a whale of a good time! At SCUBA, kids
plunge into an undersea world brimming with colorful coral, flashy
fish and abundant life. Immersed in oceans of fun, kids discover
God is a real friend who loves them forever! Poseyville's Unity
Vacation Bible School will be held July 22-26 from 5:45pm to
8:00pm daily at Old Union Church. Participants age 4 (and potty
trained) to grade 6, crew leaders and station leaders - register
today! Extra forms in school office or back of church, or contact
Sherie Cooley at scooley@evdio.org

JR. HIGH & HIGH SCHOOL HOLIDAY WORLD TRIP

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/661d856f2c3f5d34673813d1
mailto:scooley@evdio.org


Grades 6-12 are invited to join the west deanery for a day of fun at Holiday World on Wed., June 5.
Depart at 7:30am and return at 7:00pm to Resurrection Church. NEW this year: All you can eat
lunch buffet for our group! Cost is $60 for youth and $45 for chaperones which includes park pass,
buffet lunch, and transportation. Sign up by May 13th - late registrations can NOT be taken. Please
make checks payable to St Wendel. Extra forms in school office or back of church. Questions?
Contact Sherie Cooley at 765.427.8199 or scooley@evdio.org

SFX-SW Holiday World Flyer & Registration Forms.pdf

Download
4.5 MB

WOMEN'S RETREAT COMING THIS MAY
Is there any woman who doesn't want to be beautiful? Every
woman longs for beauty, and yet a beauty lacking in truth and
goodness can leave her feeling empty. Our Holy Mother Church
knows our hearts as women and that our longing for beauty goes

deeper than mere appearances. Join us in this Retreat for Women, to allow the Holy Spirit to
beautify your heart and allow it to rest in the heart Our Lord Jesus Christ, He who is beauty, truth,
and goodness incarnate. Saturday, May 11 from 8:00am-2:00pm at Saint Wendel Church. The
retreat will feature talks from Sister Gabriella Yi, O.P. from the Nashville Dominicans as well
opportunities for adoration, reconciliation, and Mass. Lunch will be provided. Cost is $30. For more
information and to register, go to https://faithformation-sfx-sw.weebly.com/womens-retreat.html or
contact Sherie Cooley 765.427.8199 scooley@evdio.org

mailto:scooley@evdio.org
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/662658c5840cc7569d523c8e
https://faithformation-sfx-sw.weebly.com/womens-retreat.html
mailto:scooley@evdio.org


The Saint Wendel Men's Club Annual Golf Scramble - will be held
Sunday, May 5th, at Cambridge Golf Course, with a shotgun start at
7:30 am. The cost is $90.00 per person. Lunch will follow. Reserve
your team's entry or sponsor a hole, by calling Duane Koester at
812-483-6048 or Chris Herr at 812-455-0844. Attendance prizes will
also be given away! Please join us for this fun outing!

WILL YOU JOIN US AT THE NATIONAL EUCHARISTIC
CONGRESS?
This summer, tens of thousands of Catholics will gather at the feet
of Jesus in Indianapolis, boldly anticipating a new Pentecost. The
people of God will come from every corner and every parish in our nation to bring the holy fire back
to their local community. Your life—and our Church—will never be the same. Don’t miss this
historic moment!

Let us know if you are interested in participating in the National Eucharistic Congress! Dates are
July 17-21, 2024. Tickets are available for all 5 days or 1-2 days. We would like to organize a parish
group. Let us know if you would like to join! Complete the interest survey at https://faithformation-
sfx-sw.weebly.com/ or contact Sherie Cooley 765.427.8199 or scooley@evdio.org For more
congress details, check out https://eucharisticcongress.org

Making Payment Online

https://faithformation-sfx-sw.weebly.com/
mailto:scooley@evdio.org
https://eucharisticcongress.org/


Again, this year you will be able to make tuition payments, lunch
payments, and aftercare payments online through Online Giving.
You will be able to set up automatic transfers weekly, monthly, etc.
Please use this website to “Create New Account.” There is also an
app that you can download. Payments usually take about 24 hours
to process through the bank and are reflected on the online giving
website. You can also find a direct link on our website under School Info and then School/Parish
Payments.
https://osvhub.com/saint-wendel-parish/giving/funds

Mater Dei Youth Summer Sports Camps Schedules
Look through the attachment and find the different sports that your son or daughter might be
interested in.

2024 Mater Dei Feeder School UPDATE (1).pdf

Download
336.1 KB

MD Wildcat 5K
The MD Wildcat 5K is on Saturday June 1, 2024.

launch runsignup.com

https://osvhub.com/saint-wendel-parish/giving/funds
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/66171d7acd59adcd98376cc9
https://runsignup.com/Race/IN/Evansville/MDWildcat5k


Ohio Valley Birding
Festival

Twilight Hike Operation Wild Flyer

Indiana Sheriffs Youth Leadership Camp

The Indiana Sheriffs' Association Youth Leadership Camp is a
program provided by the Indiana Sheriffs' Association for boys and
girls who have completed the 7th or 8th grade in school and
interested in learning more about a possible career in law
enforcement. The camp provides a very meaningful experience and
relationship with other campers from throughout the state. Sheriffs
and department personnel serve as counselors and instructors at
the camp.

The annual Indiana Sheriffs' Association Youth Leadership Camp will consist of two sessions
again this year. The first session will be held June 17-20, 2024 for the Northern half of the state at
Pine Creek Camp. The second session will be held July 1-3, 2024 at Waycross Episcopal Camp in
Morgantown, Indiana (Brown County).

Any boy or girl in the 7th or 8th grade who is interested in attending camp should complete the
application below.

SKM_C650i24041113520.pdf

Download
1.9 MB
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https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/66183439d05a588a422f12dc



